

pphillips@greentwp.com

March 27, 2020

Dear Residents,

Today, the Sussex County Health Department (who provides services to the Township of Green), informed the Township that a resident has tested positive for COVID-19. Our thoughts are with this resident and their family during this time. The patient is an 80-year old male. For privacy reasons, no additional information about the resident will be released.

Please know that the County Health Department is working with the patient to identify if anyone may have had contact with this person. If you are identified, the County Health Department will contact you directly regarding the need to self-quarantine.

During this difficult and uncertain time, I cannot stress enough the importance of following Governor Murphy's directive of staying home as much as you can. And if you do leave home, please practice safe social distancing measures and other hygiene guidance measures from the CDC.

If we all do our part, together we can make a difference and help flatten the curve.

Green Township Strong!

Be well, be safe.

Margaret "Peg" Phillips Mayor, Township of Green